February 4, 1981

MEMO to Members of Oxford Community Center Board:

There will be a meeting of the Board on Monday evening, February 9, at 7:30 at the Town Office, Oxford, to discuss renovation and utilization of the school building, now that the lease has been approved and signed by the county, town and your corporation.

Town Commissioners President Jim Farmar has a proposal to transmit for possible use of a portion of the building by Bill Kouzoulas for expansion of his manufacturing operation (the legal aspect of this is being checked), and we will want to discuss other rental prospects, including Talbot Little Theater, as well.

- Norman Harrington

Mr. Campen

Mr. Conner

Mr. Hanks

Mrs. Jackson

Mrs. Kammert

Mr. Lovelace

Mrs. Moore

Mr. Farmar